Translation of letter received from Messrs, Yamashita Kisen 'I.I.
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$/8 YHORISAN MARU"
Dear 8irs,

We beg to state with regret that it has now been
decided, owing to our circumstances, to withdraw from your Society
the Olassification of the above vessel, which hae been supported
by the supervision of your goodselves for so long a time, and
class her with the B.C. We shall appreciate your making the
necessary arrangements with your Head-0ffice accordingly.

The vessel's Olaseification Certificates will be
returned to you when received from the ship.

Thanking you for your past patronage and help,

We remain,

Yours faithfully,

YAMASHITA KISEN KAISHA
(8gd.) Y. Yano.
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